

File Ref: ENQ-31276-J9X6H3

23 March 2017

James Harris

via: fyi-request-5447-933a5820@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

Request for Information under the Official Information Act

I refer to your email dated 24 February 2017, in which you requested all expense information for business expenses incurred by the Environmental Protection Authority's Chief Executive from 1 January 2016 to 31 January 2017.

Your request has been treated as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982.

The information you requested is enclosed.

Should you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Laura Symes on 04 474 5483 or laura.symes@epa.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Mark Patchett

Acting General Manager, Finance and Systems

Environmental Protection Authority